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For Release: April 17, 2018 

 

CITY PARK RESTROOMS TO BE OPENED ON FRIDAY, APRIL 20, 2018 

 

Restrooms located at City parks will be open and functioning on Friday, April 20, 2018.  

 

Low temperatures and continued wintery weather conditions have prevented the opening of the park 

restrooms due to the possibility of pipes freezing. We thank the citizens and patrons of these parks for 

their patience and cooperation during the closure of the park restrooms.   
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